
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our Christmas production, “Christmas Values” is fast 

approaching.  We are practising hard and the children are 

beginning to sound great.  Please could Teal Class wear party 

clothes and an apron for the performance. 

We suggest the following:- 

Smart party clothes and an apron with black daps or flat shoes 

(no high heels as they are noisy on the stage). 

Can we ask that these items be brought to school in a named 

bag by THURSDAY 5
th

 DECEMBER. 

If you have any questions, please see Mrs Jackson or Ms 

Morgan. 

Many Thanks, 
Mrs Jackson 

 


